
Newsletter 
22nd July 2025 

Sandfield Primary School, Stoke Road, Guildford, GU1 4DT, 01483 566586 

MESSAGE FROM MRS COLLINS and SANDFIELD CELEBRATIONS 
Parents & Carers Newsletter from The Trust 

Please click the link to see the end of year newsletter from The Learning Partners Academy Trust: Parent/Carer 

Newsletter Summer Term 

A reminder that we close for the summer TODAY at 1:30pm. 

Tuesday 2nd September INSET Day, school is closed 
Wednesday 3rd September  INSET Day, school is closed 
Thursday 4th September  Autumn term begins for Year 1 to Year 6 
                                                 Reception Class Home Visits begin 
 
Please see the Parent Calendar on the website for all clubs, wrap around care information and important 
dates: Calendar Grid View - sandfield.surrey.sch.uk 
 

 
And finally............ 
An incredibly fond farewell to our amazing class of Year 6 2025.  We all wish them the best of luck in their new 
schools and beyond. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely summer everyone. 

 

Take care and best wishes,  

Kate Collins and the Sandfield staff 

  

READY 

RESPECTFUL 

SAFE 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/deeacd2c92.html
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/deeacd2c92.html
https://sandfield.surrey.sch.uk/calendar-grid-view/


 

 

 

 


